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Happy Thursday,
Scholars! Remember the
Preuss Way is Kindness,
Respect, and Excellence.
Have a great day!

Important
Reminders!

Personal athletic equipment are no longer allowed on campus. 
First offense: Items will be taken away and not returned until
the end of the school day. 
Second offense: Items will be taken and not returned. 

Dress Code:
Collared shirts only
No jeans or sweats may be worn
Airpods and headphones should be put away and removed
before entering campus until after school. They may not be
worn on campus during the school day.

Please remember to pick up your trash before leaving the lunch
tables after eating.

Week 2 August 17, 2023 

Quote of the Day:

SAT Word: 

"Not having the best situation, but seeing
the best in your situation is the key to
happiness."
— Marie Forleo

amicable(adj): characterized by friendship and

good will

https://parade.com/503725/lindsaylowe/happiness-quotes/
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/affinity
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/affinity


Scholars, please be advised that counselors will no longer be
accepting new schedule change requests. If your schedule was
changed, you should receive an email or a new schedule from
your counselor.

Course Schedule Change Requests! 

Hopefully you’re having a bright morning! Below is a quote that emphasizes the
importance of pushing forward and to not feel discouraged. 

"Your present circumstances don’t determine where you go; they merely determine
where you start." - Nido Qubein

Weekly 
Affirmations
from TSU-NAMI ~

Attention! Make-up Picture Day/
Faculty and Staff Picture Day will be

on August 30th in the Walton Center!

7th-12th grade students who do not
have a desktop or laptop computer at

home; may stop by the library to
check a laptop out for home use.  6th

grade students who do not have a
desktop or laptop computer at home;
will be sent during their advisory time
on Monday, August 21st to check out

a chrome book.

Library Announcement!


